
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Monday September 16th 2024



Dear Parent and Carer,

After School Clubs – After school clubs start this week. All clubs should now be available to book on Parent Pay. For parents of pupils 
in Years 4 to 6, please ensure you select the correct option for collection or walking home at the end of club. A reminder that clubs 
in Reception, Year 1 and 2 are split into classes, with one class having the club this half term and the other class next half term. Clubs 
starting after half term will be available to book on the week commencing 21/10/24

Year 6 Gilwern Parent Meeting – We will be holding a meeting for parents to discuss the upcoming residential trip to Gilwern on 
Tuesday 24th September at 4.30pm. We will go through the activities and itinerary and give parents a chance to ask any questions 
they may have. 

Harvest – We will be celebrating harvest this Friday (20th September). We will, again, be supporting local food banks and would ask 
that parents donate tinned and packed foods so that we can donate locally. These can be brought in to school by Friday. 

Breakfast Club – A reminder that children MUST be pre booked to be able to attend. Please do this via ParentPay for either paid 
Early Bird session ( 8.00am – 9.00am ) or free Late Bird ( 8.20am – 9.00am). A reminder also that children should not arrive to school 
site early as they are not supervised until either 8.00am for Early bird or 8.20am for Late bird. Parents who are dropping their
children for Breakfast club should use the side gate off the lane that goes down to the Fox or the main gates via the turning circle. 
Staff cars and delivery lorries come into the back car park between 8.00am and 8.40am.

Gwent Music – Peripatetic music lessons are now fully up and running. If you are interested please look and book via the website. 
Click here.

Drop off and Pick Up  - A reminder that there is no on site parking for parents available. Parents should park well away from the 
school gates and walk children to school. A reminder that all children up to year 3 must be dropped off and picked up by an adult. 

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 

https://www.gwentmusic.co.uk/




After school clubs will run 
From – Week Commencing – 16.09.24
To – Week Commencing – 09.12.24
There will be no clubs running on the last week of term – Week Commencing – 16.12.24
Clubs for this term are arranged as follows

Clubs will be available to book on Parentpay by the 
end of the week

Pupils in Year 3 will need to be collected from club

Years 4, 5 and 6 will need to complete the walking home questions when booking on Parentpay

Pupils attending football club will need to wear football boots and shin pads



After school clubs will be split into a half term for each class. 

Dates – W/C 16/09/24,     W/C 23/09/24,     W/C 30/09/24,      W/C 07/10/24      W/C 14/10/24 W/C 21/10/24 

Clubs will be available to book on Parentpay by the 

end of the week

Pupils can be collected from the main office doors for these clubs at 4.00pm



After school clubs will be split into a half term for each class. 

Dates – W/C 04/11/24,     W/C 11/11/24,     W/C 18/11/24,      W/C 25/11/24      W/C 02/12/24 W/C 09/12/24 

Clubs will be available to book on Parentpay by the 

end of the week

Pupils can be collected from the main office doors for these clubs at 4.00pm
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:
• Monday 2nd September 2024
• Friday 20th December 2024
• Monday 6th January 2025
• Thursday 20th February 2025
• Friday 21st February 2025
• Monday 21st July 2025
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Well done to Mrs 
Gooding’s class last week.


